
Dear Friends,  

All three Blizzard Bags are to be completed by the end of Week 1 (March 16th-20th). If you have 
misplaced any of the blizzard bags they can be found on our website Blizzard Bags 1-3.  

The following is the work that should be completed from March 23-April 3, 2020.  

Math: Everyone has their math book. Please do the following lessons/pages: 

For additional math practice, your child can practice writing numbers 1-120. They can work on addition 
and subtraction facts. They can also work on identifying 2D & 3D shapes.  

March 23: Lesson 8.6- Addition: Reinforcing all strategies. Pages 296-297 

March 24: Lesson 8.6- Maintaining Concepts & Skills. Pages 298-299 

March 25: Lesson 8.7- Equality: Reviewing Concepts. Pages 300-301 

March 26: Lesson 8.8- Equality: Working with balance situations. Pages 302-303 

March 27: Lesson 8.8- Maintaining Concepts & Skills. Pages 304-305 

March 28-29: NO MATH 

March 30: Lesson 8.9- Equality: Balancing equations. Pages 306-307 

March 31: Lesson 8.10- Data: Recording in a tally chart. Pages 308-309 

April 1: Lesson 8.10 Maintaining Concepts & Skills. Pages 310-311 

April 2: Lesson 8.11- Data: Collecting in a tally chart. Pages 312-313 

April 3: Lesson 8.12- Data: Interpreting a tally chart. Pages 314-317 

Prodigy: 

This is a math site the students can use as additional skill practice. I encourage your child to spend no 
more than 20 minutes a day on this site.  

Writing:  

Part of the packet you picked up for your child including “At Home Learning: Writing Every Day” writing 
prompts. Please make sure your child is working on writing every day. There are 18 writing prompts. 
Your child should have TEN different writings completed by April 3. The students are aware that I am 
wanting at least five sentences or more in their writings. They are not allowed to begin a sentence with 
the words “I” or “And”. Always remind them of C.O.P.S (capitalization, organization, punctuation, and 
spelling).  

 

 

 



Reading:  

A reading log went home with your child. Anything you read, baggy books, the books I sent home, or 
books you already own at home can go on this log as long as the student read the story (with guidance if 
needed).  

Lexia: I encourage your child to spend no more than 20 minutes on Lexia a day. I sent home all login 
info. Feel free to message me if you cannot get logged in. The student is required to complete the Lexia 
assignments independently, with no help from parents.  

 

There are many additional resources I will continue to share on our Class DOJO page throughout this 
time. Feel free to message me if you need any help or ideas. If the work becomes too hard, allow your 
child plenty of “brain breaks” to relax and step away for a little bit.  

I am here to support you in any way I can.  

Miss Alexander 

 


